
 

January 27, 2020 
  
 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
We, The Chamberlain Group, Inc., hereby declare the following models MYQ-G0401, MYQ-
G0401-E, 821LMC are identical. The variation in model number is for marketing purposes.   
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Barbara Kelkhoff,  
Regulatory Engineering Manager 
The Chamberlain Group, Inc. 
Email: bkelkhoff@chamberlain.com 
 


